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From: Kathy Kretchmer <kathykretchmer@mindspring.com>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 3/25/2010 8:31 PM

Subject: Comment letter - AB2121 Policy

State Water Resources Control Board
Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board
1001 1 Street, 24*th Floor
Sacramento, CA 95814

ECEIVE

*Subject: Comment Letter - AB2121 Palicy”

*February 2010 Draft North Coast Instream Flow Policy *

*_Obiection to this Draft Policy_*

Please present these comments to the members of the State Water
Resources Control Board and the staff. Also, please make sure these SWRCB EXECUT[VE

comments are in the administrative record for the Proposed Policy for
Maintaining Instream Flows in Northern California Coastal Streams.

| am a homeowner at The Sea Ranch, a planned unit development. | am
concemned that the policy proposed by the State Water Resources Control
Board (SWRCB) staff in response to AB2121 would have drastic negative
impacts on The Sea Ranch water supply. It may leave The Sea Ranch
without water supply for days or even months each year. The Sea Ranch
needs {0 have an adequate water supply to sustain the community's
viability. The Sea Ranch has an excellent water conservation program and
a very low gallons per capita per day usage. The opportunity for

additional conservation is limited.

| request that the SWRCB and staff make every effort possible to assure
that The Sea Ranch will not be without adeguate water to sustain our-

community.
Thank you.
Kathy Kretchmer

30584 Leeward Road
The Sea Ranch, CA



